
 

December 16, 2020 
 
Mr. Nathan Rix 
Founder and Lead Consultant 
Aviation Youth Empowerment Foundation 
 
 
Dear Mr. Rix, 
 
The General Aviation Manufacturers Association (GAMA) is proud to support the 
Aviation Youth Empowerment Foundation (AYEF) and your important efforts to 
foster an aviation industry inclusive of students from diverse and historically 
underrepresented backgrounds. 
 
The AYEF Scholarship Program will help to give women and Black, Indigenous, and 
people of color the opportunities they deserve to pursue careers in the aviation 
industry. GAMA exists to foster and advance the general welfare, safety, interests 
and activities of the global business and general aviation industry. Our industry 
offers a variety of exciting careers in manufacturing, maintenance, repair and 
operation of aircraft, and plays an essential role in economic growth and 
opportunity, and serving critical transportation needs of communities, companies, 
and individuals worldwide. Racial and gender diversity and empowering youth is key 
to strengthening and advancing general aviation.  
 
We appreciate the work AYEF is doing to break down barriers to aviation education 
opportunities for underrepresented talent and we are excited to learn more about 
your work as you continue in this mission. 
  
Respectfully,  

 
Peter J. Bunce 
President and CEO 
General Aviation Manufacturers Association (GAMA)  
 
 
 
 
 
 


